From: David Pardoe
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Conversation: Spyware Workshop - Comment, P044509
Subject: Spyware Workshop - Comment, P044509

Hi,

The answer to this must be that all Spyware or Adware should only be allowed to be placed on an
individual PC by SPECIFIC REQUEST of the user. ie, the user must be given a CLEAR form, in secure
format, requesting specific permission for this to be placed on their computers....and defining precisely the
computers concerned. Also, this form should describe precisely what this spyware/adware is for, where it
will be located, and how it can be removed, if required. This notification must be specifically and solely for
that purpose, and not buried in amongst another communication....and it must make this very clear to the
user. Otherwise this “software” represents an “intrusion’, and is in effect an invasion of privicy.

Kind regards,
David Pardoe



